
From: John Garren
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Date: Monday, April 1, 2019 9:43:38 PM

Please ensure that you protect my 2nd Amendment rights under the U.S Constitution.

The "Dash 1" amendment to SB 978 represents the most extreme attack on Oregon gun owners ever. Among its
many pointless and dangerous provisions are the changes to the definition of "public buildings" .

Under this amendment a law abiding Oregonian could become a felon simply by being near a building controlled by
any government agency or school.

I urge you to vote no on this extreme attack on our rights.

Sincerely,

John Garren
20777 Mini Lane
Bend, Or 97702
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